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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 194/22/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 25th August 2022 


Further to your request for information dated 5th August 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request: 
1. Please provide details of the decision to employ xxx for xxx at Gardden Road Surgery from xxx 2022. 
2. Details of the advertisement for this post, ie was it advertised fairly within the Cluster to all Practice Managers? 

3. Details of all applicants please.  

4. Details of the interview process and those present during interview.  

5. Decision making that deemed xxx as suitable for this post.
Our response: 

Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) do not hold employment contracts or details around a decision to employ between a practice and their employees, therefore you would need to contact Gardden Road Surgery to obtain the information requested. Under the Health Board’s obligation to advise and assist, we have provided below the website link to Gardden Road Surgery. 
Contact Us – The Surgery (garddenroadsurgery.org.uk)

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


